
From: Kevin F
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Grant Creek Village rezone complex - Please deny.
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 10:12:57 AM

Mr. DeGrandpre - 

Just wanted to pass along quick comments of opposition to KJA's request to (again) rezone the
Grant Creek Village complex. 

The already agreed upon compromise will place extreme pressure on our neighborhood while
putting at risk all residents in the likelihood of a wildfire. Traffic issues aside, this part of time
has no amenities and cannot support this sort of population increase overnight.

While I certainly support more affordable and high-density housing options in Missoula, these
are neither affordable nor the right place for this.

As a resident of Grant Creek, I urge you to deny this rezone request. 

Thank you, 

-Kevin Farron 

mailto:farronke@gmail.com
mailto:DeGrandpreD@ci.missoula.mt.us

